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June 4, 2025

Dear Patients and Families,

It has been a true privilege to care for your children and watch them grow over the last couple of years. Sharing
in your family’s milestones—and learning about parenthood alongside you—has been one of the most
rewarding parts of my career. In addition, navigating the challenges of illness and hardships has deepened my
respect and gratitude for the trust you’ve placed in me.

It is bittersweet to announce that I will be relocating to Denver later this summer as my husband begins the next
step of his medical training. While I’m excited for this new chapter for our family, it is incredibly difficult to
say goodbye to such a special community of patients and families.

My last day seeing patients will be August 29th. Until then, I will continue to provide care and support as
always. After that, I am confident you will be in excellent hands. My trusted partners in the Leander office will
be available to continue to care for my patients, and we are also welcoming two new physicians—Dr. Chalise
and Dr. Randell—who will be seeing patients in both our Cedar Park and Leander offices, respectively.

If you have any questions or need assistance during this transition, please don’t hesitate to contact our office at
512-260-0101. If you choose to see a different pediatrician’s office and transfer out of the practice, you can sign
a medical records release form at https:/naustinpeds.com/medical-record-release-forms/ and return it to the
office and your records will be transferred to your new doctor.

It has truly been an honor to be part of your children’s lives. Thank you for allowing me to be a part of your
lives in such a meaningful way.

With gratitude,
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Nicole Villamaria, MD



